
  

                          

What Construction of a new roundabout, including shared use paths and upgraded road 
layout 

Where Intersection of Dawsons and Jones Rd  

When 28th November to 9th December 2022  

Contact 
 
Darren O’Rourke Mobile (021) 257 0558 Office Tel (03) 313 7698   
 

 
We are writing to let you know that work will be undertaken on 28th November 2022 to 9th December 2022 to 
complete the upgrading of the Dawsons Road and Jones Road intersection. This will involve the rearrangement 
of the intersection to provide the new safer connection to the new roundabout to help manage safety and traffic 
flows in the area.  
 
 
 
During this work Dawsons Road and Jones Road will remain closed in both directions, to ensure the safety of 
the road users and construction people. A map of the road work area is included on the back of this letter.  
 
These works are being undertaken for Fulton Hogan as part of the Roydon Quarry establishment 
 
The contractor for this work is BG Contracting Darren O'Rourke darren@bgcontracting.co.nz 
And Temporary traffic management is being provided by CORDE 
 
 
If you have any questions about temporary traffic management, please contact CORDE 03 318 8320 or 
connect@corde.nz 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about construction works or the quarry, please call Fulton Hogan on 
336-5100 during office hours. 
 
 
Fulton Hogan 
BG Construction 
CORDE 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

                          

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


